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INFORMATION

REPORT

Due to the COVID-19 pandemia the International conference "GROUPS, RINGS, AND MODULES" dedicated to the memory of Professor E.M. Palchik is postponed. We shall inform later on the new dates of the conference.
In this connection the new deadline for the registration and abstracts is September 1, 2020. The abstracts sent until now will be refereed together with all abstracts that will be sent before this date. 

The Organizing Committee sincerely apologizes for any inconvenience caused by this.
The Organizing Committee of the conference
"GROUPS, RINGS, MODULES"

